
From: Jack Pound [mailto   
Sent: 30 September 2021 18:59 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade 
 

For the attention of Caroline Williams  

reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254  

Dear Caroline,  

as a long time resident of Hythe I am strongly opposed to any 

development of Princes Parade. 

This land was bequeathed to the people, for the people, it was 

never intended for the rich few to monopolies. 

Our planet is facing a climate emergency, surely we should be 

looking to ways to retain wild, green spaces and not concreting 

Hythe. This land is on a flood plain, so by building here, are we 

not risking the whole stability of the Eco system 

Hythe/Seabrook/Sandgate is built upon? I propose, rather than 

building on this land we should be looking at ways to re-wild the 

area. 

Look at our Cinque Port neighbour Rye, they have re-created the 

Salt Marsh and brought back diverse groups of wildlife to the 

area. Please let Princes remain as a green, recreational space for 

our physical, mental and spiritual well-being as well as a 

benevolent legacy for our children and future generations.  

Yours Sincerely - Jack Pound. 
 

 




